From:

To: City Council
Subject: zoom bombs 3-31-24
Date: Sunday, March 31, 2024 8:08:53 PM

Hi, I was on Zoom with you for one of the outbursts. I would like it changed to no zoom
comments. I do feel that people can email thoughtful comments before and after meetings; that
the public comments take too much time and make being on zoom long and tedious for those
of us who want to stay in touch with Sebastopol issues; that it's not worth the filth that the
zoom bombers do; but especially it makes me feel angry and frustrated to have our community
representatives have to take up too much of their time and patience to listen to often repetitive
and uneducated comments. thank you for asking for feedback. Marisa DeJoseph





